
        November 3, 2020 

5
th
 Day of the October Term 

Maysville, MO  

 

 

 

 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

DeKalb County Courthouse, Maysville, MO 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District Commissioner 

Garry McFee and County Clerk, Melissa Meek. 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, East District Commissioner, Garry McFee and West District 

Commissioner, Kyle White welcomed those in attendance with Kyle Carroll reading the following prayer for 

elections “Almighty God, to whom we must account for all our powers and privileges: Guide the people of 

the United States in the election of officials and representatives; that, by faithful administration and wise laws, 

the rights of all may be protected and our nation be enabled to fulfill your purposes; through Jesus Christ our 

Lord. Amen.” 

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to approve the agenda. All in favor. Motion 

carried. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to approve the minutes with East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee making the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek advised that all equipment was delivered yesterday and she appreciated all of the 

help that was given by all of the employees of the County. She advised that no problems had been 

encountered but all precincts were very busy. 

 

Box culverts, brush, tubes and work around the county was discussed with Road & Bridge Supervisor Bill 

Gray. 

 

Payroll and accounts payable were reviewed and approved. 

 

The DNR issue was discussed as well as the County’s response to them. Be it noted that on November 1, 

2018 The Historical Preservation Office was contacted about the need for a new roof. At that time their only 

concern was preserving the integrity of the DeKalb County Courthouse. Presiding Commissioner, Kyle 

Carroll will send DNR the County’s response.  

 

Cares Act Funds were discussed and requests were tabled at this time.  

 

With no other business before the Commission they adjourned. The next meeting of the Commission will be 

November 10, 2020 at 9 a.m.  

 


